
VILLAGE OF LYNDON STATION 

Special Board Meeting Minutes 

Thursday, June 4, 2020 

 

 

 

 

 

     A Special Village Board Meeting was called to order at 7:34 p.m. by President Earl Verette.  Present 

were President Earl Verette, Trustee Rebecca Coley and Trustee Jan Miller.  Also present was Clerk 

Lori J. Scully. 

 

     Discussion took place regarding the use of Travis Fitzgerald Park due to the Covid-19 Pandemic. 

Trustee Miller made a motion that there be no summer events held at the Village Park, i.e. Parkfest, 

Summer Softball League, No Summer Recreation Program nor any type of fundraisers on Village 

Property. 

 

     Trustee Coley made a motion to allow the Poker Run to be held on June 13, 2020 as long as social 

distancing for registrants was observed and there was no social gathering at Travis Fitzgerald Park        

 

     A motion to adjourn was made at 7:46 p.m. by President Verette, seconded by Trustee Coley; three 

ayes carried. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

Lori J. Scully 

Village Clerk 

 

 

 

        

 


